
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS
BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA

DATE: JULY 19, 2021

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM: TIM LUTZ, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION  OF SBR 900-90-2: COVID-19 
MITIGATION STRATEGIES POLICY

COMMENTS:

SBR 900-90-2: COVID-19 Mitigation Strategies Policy provides pre-K through grade 12 school 
leaders an overview of key recommendations to help protect the health and safety of the school 
community.  Bemidji Area Schools will follow current recommendations from the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention, Minnesota Department of Health, and Minnesota Department of 
Education regarding face coverings, social distancing, hygiene practices, the creation of cohorts, 
and all other mitigating strategies.


